
 
 

 
 
January 25, 2022           
 
 
TO: Alder Mollie Jones, Chair 
  
FROM: Ara Molitor, P. E., City Engineer 
 City Engineer 
  
RE: Contract #2021050 – Traffic Signal Improvements – 16th St. & Lathrop 
 
 
The work on Contract 2021050 – Traffic Signal Improvements – 16th St. & Lathrop has been 
completed and Outdoor Lighting Construction Co., Inc., is requesting final payment in the amount 
of $146,226.12. 
 
The project was authorized by Resolution No. 0517-21 dated July 20, 2021 in the amount of 
$138,323.52.  
 
Change Order No. 1 (Resolution Pending) increased the contract amount by $7,902.60, bringing 
the contract total to $146,226.12. 
 
Funding is as follows: 
 

Org Object Description Amount 

45040 57530 Traffic Signal Replacements $146,226.12

  Total $146,226.12
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